
 

 
 

24th September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 6 Secondary Transfer Open Evening at Heron Hall Academy on Tuesday 5th October 2021 

I am writing to inform you that Heron Hall Academy will have its annual open evening between 

5.30pm and 7.30pm on Tuesday 5th October 2021.  Due to this, we are going to make a slight 

amendment to our school day on Tuesday, 5th October and Wednesday, 6th October next week. 

Instead of finishing at 3.30pm on Tuesday 5th October, will be finishing the school day at 2.05pm.  

Students will then be allowed to make their own way home.  As many of our students will be 

involved with helping on this evening, we are therefore going to start school one hour later the 

following day at 9.40am.  Students should start to arrive from 9.30am instead of 8.30am on 

Wednesday 6th October 2021.   

We will ensure that the canteen is open for any students who wish to attend school at the normal 

time of 8.40am to avoid any difficulties this may cause to parents.   

Kind regards 

 
Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
Heron Hall Academy 


